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Edlow Internanonal Company
1100 17th Sereet, N.W. Suite 404
Washingron, D.C. 20036 U.S. A

WUI 64387, RCA 24840 ' /10062’/9

November 13, 1979

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Internmational Programs
Export/Import & Safeguards
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen/Ladies:

On behalf of Babcock & Wilcox Company, we hereby return
import license ISNM 79016 and request to withdraw the export
application number XSNM 01384,

The commercial contract for this research project has been
cancelled and thus the licenses will not be required.

Most cordially yours,

EDLOW INTERNATIONAL COMPANY
on behalf of

BABCOCK & WILCOX COMPANY
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Diane Wright Harmon
Vice President
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